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Comments: Support for New Road Access

 

Hello,

 

I am in support of opening up the Tongass National Forest to new development and new roads.

 

I have been contacted several times for comments that only lead me to conservation council's websites and only

allow me to offer support for denying the resolution. I feel there is deceptive marketing and many of us that want

to see development happen in the Tongass will not be heard so I am sending this email to you now.

 

Many alaskans would like access into our lands and would like to have the opportunity to develop this untouched

property.

 

Robert Murphy

 

[Attachment is not related to the rule and is part of a signature block, specifically an image of Alaska Excursions

Logo]
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